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In Loving Memory of Patrick Olivo
September 1, 1951 - March 7, 2022

Recently Phoenix lost a great supporter of the LGBTQ community. Pat
O, owner of ‘Pat O's Bunkhouse Saloon’, passed away on March 7th. His
service was held on March 19th, and was streamed on YouTube.

Pat was known for his generosity, love, compassion, friendship, and
most famously, food and drink. He supported many community

organizations, including Los Amigos Del Sol. He will be missed by many.
Rest in Peace friend - you will be missed.




LA.D.S. eliminates $175 monthly expense!l!
(A message from Jeff Granberg, President)

A huge THANK YOU goes out to these individuals: Rob K, Andre, Brian A, Brian S,
Corey, Jay, Becky & Josh, for making it possible for the club to eliminate our $175
monthly storage unit expense. That's $2,100 savings per year.

For the past several years, | have been concerned about the monthly

storage fee. About 5 years ago the monthly expense was $94 and has
increased steadily to $175. Through the coordinated efforts of everyone
mentioned above, this is our story.

* Oct 2021 - The Executive Committee determined it's time to look at alternative
solutions for a shed. Yvette offered to purchase and donate a shed if we could
find a place to put it up.

* Dec 2021 - It was announced at our General Meeting that we are looking for a
home to place our shed. Becky offered her spacious backyard for the shed.
Then Rob K said he aiready had a 10’ x10' shed he would donate that was at Dan
B home. -

* Jan 2022 - Shed was dismantled and delivered to Becky's home - a 2-hour
project.

¢ Feb 2022 - Shed was set up at Becky's home - a 5-hour project lead by Brian S.

* March 2022 - the $175 per month storage unit was emptied. Items instorage
were either donated to LA.D.S. members, donated to Savers, trashed, or moved
to the new home - a 3-hour project.

» April 2022 - NOMORE $175 monthly expenses begins!

I want to say it again, a huge THANK YOU goes out to these individuals: Rob K,
Andre, Brian A, Brian S, Corey, Jay, Becky & Josh for making it possible for the club
to eliminate a $175 monthly expense.

A special thank you is deserving to Rob K, who donated the shed, and Becky,
who offered her home's backyard. This could not have been done without

your generosity.

Thank you everyone for supporting LA.D.S.



